August 26, 1998

Reverend Paul J. Finegan
Saint Mary Rectory

25 North Road
Chelmsford, MA 01824

Dear Paul,

I'm writing regarding a resolved matter which was addressed with you by then~Father John
McCormack back in 1991, There is no new activity and po reason to be concerned.

My reason for writing is purely administrative. Your case has been dormant for so long it would
seem fitting to place it storage m the Archives (which are kept strictly confidential). Before doing
that I'd like to have the chance to meet with you. k& would be importast for me to have a current
petspective before closing your case.

If you could give me a call when you receive this I would appreciate it. I understand that this
letter may stir up some difficult feelings and I regret that. Stili, know that this contact is made in
the service of maldng the resolution final

God's blessings always,

ey, cory

Reverend William F. Murphy
Delegate of the Archbishop
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